
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Mike Sauerwein, City Manager  

 

SUBJECT: Friday Update  

 

DATE:  January 17, 2025 

 

 

Bloodmobile in Cottage Grove 

The Cottage Grove Community Bloodmobile will be at the Community Center on Thursday, 

January 23rd and Friday, January 24th from the hours of 10:00 am to 4:00 pm.  Appointments are 

required for the best possible donation experience and same-day appointments are available at most 

locations. Remember that photo ID is required and for safety, no visitors under the age of 16 are 

allowed at the donation sites.  

 

Bohemia Park Presentation 

The Cottage Grove Historical Society will be hosting Public Works Director Faye Stewart at the 

Community Center, located at 700 East Gibbs, for an update on the new addition to Bohemia Park.  

Please join us this Saturday, January 18th at 10:00 am.  

 
 
Quote of the Week: 

 

  “Try to be a rainbow in someone’s cloud.” 

 

      ~ Maya Angelou 

 


